
Dear Js, If you do not get the 
full Graham Itory, I'll probalky 
get it from Howard. Ian offered 
to buy me a copy when he phoned, 

-- but he was alone in the office today 
cr4 and had copy to file and if he its 

it xeroxed in the National Press 
Bldg it costs 250 a page. He can't 
take time to paste it on a sheet, 
fo that would have cost more than 
the costly paper. However, he is 
keeping the piece, so I can and 
will get it from him if not from 
another source. ... If you want 
amplification of what I  have not 
gone Lnto, let me know. Only the 
baby :n all of this, Howard, acts 
and thinks like a man, so I have to 
regard the others as babies and 
not trust them. For example, and 
I'm presuming you will have seen 
something from the 

'
Imes wire 

service, regardless 'of who took 
possession from Evelyn L!ncoln, 
it was for the Kennedy library. 
That is under the Archives. Johnson 
only told Graham that it was not in 
the Archives Building. My source is 
good enough, Tom Kelly. Nor is it 
recent. I've known this for years. 
Regardless of the use of Burkley's 
name, the transfer was by the 

Secret Service. Same source and it 
is not the only one on this, The 
S.S. got everything immediately, 
where there is a record. There is 
none of the brain and tissue, etc., 
because that remained at Bethesda 
until after completion of the so-
called testa. There is a supple-
mentary autopsy report. Neither 
Cyril nor his "experts" unddrstood 
it. And today the brain and these 
samples are a monster diversion. 
We, or at least I, am far past that. 
Several years ago George Herman of 
CBS had an inquiry about the brain. 
I then helped him in his effort to 
locate it but don't recall the end. 
...There was no tissue taken from 
the anterior neck, so there can be 
no sample. At this point it makes 
little difference if the sample 
from the rear non-fatal is pro-
duced, for it will show scorching 
and will be taken as further vali-
dation of the l'eport and all official 
fiction...Some areas of doubt and 
question regain, but there is none 
about the anterior neck wound... 
In the strange way in which anxiety 
works and doesn't work and I can't 
understand, none of this or any of 
the writing I've done has made me 
anxious, as I would have expected. 
I guess it is because there is 
little surprise in it. H 


